
 

 

Notice  No      1484        /dt. 02.11.2020 

 

It is hereby informed that Vidyarthi Portal shall be kept open from 03/11/2020 to 

04/11/2020. for entry of Practical Marks of 5th semester Ex-Regular students of Summer 2020 Exam.  

All Principals are instructed to complete the entry of the practical marks of their students 

within the above-mentioned date. 

No request for extension of dates shall be entertained. 

 

Controller of Examination 

Memo No      1485        /dt. 02.11.2020 

Copy to Principals of all Polytechnic (Both Govt.& Private) for information and necessary 

action.  

 

Controller of Examination 

 


